Green Party to replace Batley and Spen
by-election candidate

6 June 2021

We were very sorry to learn of Ross Peltier’s historic but highly offensive
tweets. We are clear that people grow and change and should not be limited by
youthful mistakes. But, as a party that champions the rights of LGBTIQA+
people and their support communities, we do not feel it is right for Ross to
be the party’s candidate for Batley and Spen by-election.
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